
 

Welcome to the Department of Statistics! We are your Programmes Support Team and will be in 
touch regularly with advice and information about the Department and your programme. 

You will also receive a monthly newsletter from the Graduate Admissions Office with 
information on how to prepare for LSE and understand meeting your offer’s condition, finances, 
accommodation and more.  

 

Introductions 

The Department of Statistics is home to internationally respected experts in statistics and data 
science. We offer a vibrant research environment and comprehensive postgraduate degrees 
programmes.  

Our research is concentrated in four key areas: data science, probability in finance and 
insurance, social statistics and in time series and statistical learning. Every year we host a two- 
day Research Showcase event where staff, students and alumni are invited to check out new 
and fascinating research from our academic community. You can browse through the 
presentations of our 2023 Research Showcase event here. 

 

Useful links: 

https://www.lse.ac.uk/statistics
https://www.lse.ac.uk/statistics/research/research-showcase-2023


Student life: LSE has a dedicated webpage on student life where you can read about campus 
life, living in London and the Student Union.  

LSE Calendar: The LSE Calendar is home to course guides, programme regulations, your 
student code and more. In August 2024, the LSE Calendar will be updated to the 2024/25 
version, so if you are browsing courses or programme regulations before August, please keep in 
mind that information is subject to change. 

Disability and Mental Health Service: If you have a medical, physical or mental health 
condition and/or a learning disability such as dyslexia or dyspraxia, the Disability and Mental 
Health Service there to offer advice and guidance on how they can support you throughout your 
studies. 

 

Next steps: 

Accept and confirm your offer if you have not already done so.  
 
Contact us with questions related to your programme or the Department of Statistics. 
 Contact Graduate Admissions (lse.ac.uk) team with any queries about your application. 
 
 
We are sure you will enjoy this highly challenging and rewarding programme and your time at 
LSE. All of us in the Department look forward to meeting you in September.  
 

With best wishes,  

The Postgraduate Programmes Support Team 

Department of Statistics 
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